
  

 

A meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Henderson District 

Public Library was held in the library on December 19, 1956.  The following 

bi l ls  were accepted for payment: 

Mr. Victor Hall 
Mrs. Helen Vanwagenen 
Mrs. Lydia S. Malcolm 

65.20 
125.22 
230.72 

 Henderson Florist 
Glenn Vaughn 
Doubleday & Co. 
Calif. Pacific Util. 
Charles Robinson  

18.36 
28.00 
21.00 
44.93 
57.00 

Henderson Tel, 8.90 

 Nev. Book Store 
La Ports Insur.  

23.00 
126.10 

Gaylord Bros. 58.75 
 

We hereby cer t i fy that  the  above i s  correct .  

Barney Cannon, Member 

Earl Keenan, Clerk 


